CORPORATE GOVERNANCE STATEMENT

The Board is committed to achieving and demonstrating the highest standards of corporate governance. As such,
Carnarvon Energy Limited and its Controlled Entities (‘the Group’) have adopted the fourth edition of the Corporate
Governance Principles and Recommendations which was released by the ASX Corporate Governance Council in
February 2019 and became effective for financial years commencing on or after 1 January 2020.

The Group’s Corporate Governance Statement for the financial year ending 30 June 2024 is dated as at 30 June 2024
and was approved by the Board on 30 August 2024. The Corporate Governance Statement is available on Carnarvon
Energy’s website at carnarvon.com.au/about-us/corporate-governance/.
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